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Thanks for letter. I do not have the RADIO Dec 1926 
but instead sent you the RADIO Aug 1927 with ca 
note explaining the switch. Sent it Jan 19 and your 
letter indicates that you did not receive this mag. 
Will you let me know please if you did receive this 
mag ie., RADIO Aug 19277 OK on your instruct&ons on 
the RADIO NEWS Oct 1926. I will send it right along. 

Yours, 

Bob 


